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Third Suspect Arrested in Atchison County Burglary
 A third suspect has been arrested in connection with a May burglary that took place about
four miles northwest of Atchison.

Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie says 23 year old Julia Hutton of Kansas City, Missouri
was served a warrant for burglary and theft stemming from the incident, reported at 7658
310th Road on May 25th.

Hutton remains in the Atchison County Jail as of Monday, with bond set at $15,000. Her
next court appearance, which will be with counsel, is scheduled for August 19th.

Laurie says the other suspects, Kurrie Albright and Jessica Mottin, were arrested in June in
connection with the incident, in which numerous items including game consoles were taken.


